
                                                                                                                                 1 March 2023                                                                               
 
Dear Community Leaders, 
 

We are writing to ask you to help us help the people you serve. 
 

The Calvert Concept Charitable Corporation (C4), also known as the Calvert Concept for 
Reconciliation and Housing, a non-partisan, 501(c)(3) charity, is preparing to accept applications 
for its program to help correct social injustices through financial and programmatic assistance 
towards home or business ownership.   
 

There are three beneficiary groups:  descendants of enslaved people or Native Americans 
unfairly kept from home or business ownership; our Calvert County public servants who can’t 
afford to live here; and elderly people whose care of others has greatly depleted their financial 
resources.  More information about C4 can be found at www.C4housing.org. 
 

Client applications will be available online and at key locations in Calvert County from March 
17th to April 10th, 2023, and the applications provide more detail about the program.  We would 
greatly appreciate it if you would spread the word and encourage people who may qualify to 
apply for these benefits.   
 

Online applications will be available on the C4 website, www.C4housing.org, starting March 
17th and can be submitted via email or in paper form.  Pre-printed paper applications will be 
available at all Calvert Library locations and through organizations who request them.  Any 
Calvert Library location can also assist with scanning and sending paper applications by email or 
providing addressed, stamped envelopes to mail them. 
 

The deadline for C4 to receive applications is April 10th.  If a paper application is mailed and 
date-stamped by the Post Office no later than April 10th, it will be considered received by C4 on 
that date.   
 

If you would like to be one of the locations to receive printed applications for distribution to 
applicants, please reply to this email and let us know, including the name and location of your 
organization, the name of a contact person and a phone number.   We’ll be in touch to make 
arrangements.  
 

With thanks for your ongoing service to the people of our County, 
 
Kip At Lee 
 
W. Kipling At Lee, Jr. 
Chairman 
Calvert Concept Charitable Corporation 
CalvertConcept@gmail.com 
410 474-3008 
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